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Kevin Dellicker Statement on Primary Election Results 
 

 

GERMANSVILLE, PA – Kevin Dellicker, Republican candidate for the U.S. House of Representatives 

in PA’s 7th Congressional District, issued the following statement on the May 17th Primary Election 

results: 

 

Last night, I called Lisa Scheller and congratulated her on her victory and wished her 

well in the general election. We all want to reverse the damaging progressive policies 

that are hurting our nation. I truly hope Lisa Scheller’s campaign will contribute to a 

Republican wave that returns fiscal responsibility and limited government to 

Washington. We need it. 

 

In running, I wanted to defeat Susan Wild and restore a Republican majority in Congress. 

I also wanted to prove that a normal guy – who’s not rich, famous or a professional 

politician – can represent his neighbors in Washington. We didn’t win, but we sent a 

message loud and clear. 

 

Our campaign was outraised 10-1 and opposed by the Republican establishment. We still 

came within a few votes of winning this election. I hope future candidates, those who fit 

the profile of ordinary people who’ve lived extraordinary lives, will study our race and be 

inspired to run for office. It can be done. 

 

Most of all, I strived every day to exemplify the words of the great British author C.S. 

Lewis, to put “‘do as you would be done by’ into action.” I hope this was evident 

throughout our campaign – that I never compromised my principles, never embarrassed 

my family name, and never exhibited conduct unbecoming an officer. Only my Lord Jesus 

Christ will judge whether I achieved that goal, but today, I am at peace with my work. 

 

I look forward to using this campaign as a springboard for returning optimism, 

authenticity, and civility to our politics. I will continue to hold our party leaders and 

elected officials accountable and we continue to work for strong families, good jobs, and 

safe communities. 

 

In an email to his supporters, Dellicker thanked his family, his team, and each of his volunteers. He 

promised that he was not going away, but would continue to fight to Keep America Free. 

 

*** 

 

For more information about Mr. Dellicker’s candidacy, please visit www.DellickerForCongress.com.  

 

Military information and references to Mr. Dellicker’s military service do not imply endorsement by the 

Department of Defense, Air Force, Army, or National Guard. 
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